
3RD REPORT OF THE  

COMMUNITY SAFETY AND CRIME PREVENTION 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
 
Meeting held on March 28, 2013, commencing at 12:15 p.m. 
 
PRESENT:  M. Sherritt (Acting Chair), W. Beharrell, J. Bennett, M. Georgieff, J. Gillespie, B. 
Hall, J. Prince, M. Reid and B. Spearman and B. Mercier (Secretary). 
 
ALSO PRESENT:  J. Castanza, D. Lebold and S. Sandhu. 
 
REGRETS:  N. Collister, G. Fowler and L. Norman. 
 
I YOUR COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 
2nd Report of 
the CSCP 

1. (1) That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) received and noted the 2nd Report of the CSCP from its 
meeting held on February 28, 2013. 

2012 
Comprehensive 
Risk 
Assessment 

2. (2) That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) heard the attached presentation from D. Lebold, Assistant 
Chief Fire Prevention Officer, London Fire Department, with respect to the 2012 
Comprehensive Risk Assessment. 

Update on Fire 
Activities 

3. (3) That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) heard a verbal presentation and received the attached 
statistics from D. Lebold, London Fire Services, with respect to the Fire Statistics 
for the month of January and February, 2013. 

Update on 
Police Activities 

4. (4) That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) noted that the London Police Service statistics were not 
available at this meeting. 

Vehicle/ 
Pedestrian and 
Vehicle/Cyclist 
Collisions 

5. (5) That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) reviewed and received a communication from G. Fowler, with 
respect to the vehicle/pedestrian and vehicle/cyclist collisions for the period of 
October to December 2012. 

CSCP - April 
Meeting 

6. (Added) That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) cancelled it scheduled meeting for April 25, 2013. 

Community 
Updates 

7. (Added) That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) heard the following community updates from its Members: 
 
a) Middlesex-London Health Unit upcoming initiatives; 
b) Children’s Safety Village birthday party; and, 
c) London Road Safety Strategy survey. 

Next Meeting 8.  That the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory 
Committee (CSCP) will hold its next meeting on May 23, 2013; it being noted that 
the CSCP will not hold a meeting in April. 

   The meeting adjourned at 1:05 p.m. 

 


